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HOT HONEY

Important Announcement from
The WilderKitchen
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What's Happened?

Following a notification from one of our ingredient suppliers - they have made us
aware of undeclared gluten in certain batches of an ingredient which they have
supplied to us for our WilderBee Gochujang Hot Honey product.

As part of our commitment to quality, transparency and safety of our consumers, we
are taking a precautionary measure and are acting first as an affected brand, by
voluntarily recalling this product while we work to ensure a compliant replacement can
be offered.

Which products are being recalled?

WilderBee Gochujang Hot Honey in 260g, 350g and 1.4kg - All batches up to batch
number 426 and up to the best before date 11.5.2026.

NOTE: NO OTHER PRODUCT OF THE WILDERKITCHEN IS AFFECTED.

What do | need to do?

If you have bought WilderBee Gochujang Hot Honey as detailed above, and you have
a sensitivity to Gluten, please do not consume this product.

Instead, please return the product to The WilderKitchen for a full refund. You can
contact us ot support@wilderkitchenfood.com to arrange directly.

We apologise for any incornvenience caused and please be reassured in our continued
commitment to producing the highest quality Hot Honey products.

Removal Date: 2" January 2025
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